
 
 
 
 
 
PSSR                                                                                                                     October 25, 2007 
 
NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 08-13 
 
SUBJECT:  Reset Schedule for Calendar Year 2008 
 
 The purpose of this Notice to the Trade is to provide Industry with the 2008 Reset 
Schedule.  The attached schedule is subject to change and will be updated whenever changes 
occur.   
 
 If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Mark Arland, Chief, Reset and Planogram 
Branch, at 804-734-8226 or DSN 687-8226.  
 
 
 
                                                                                     /s/ 

Randall Chandler  
Director of Sales  

 
Attachment 
As stated 
 

 
Patrons, Workforce and Stakeholders working together to create "Raving Fans." 


